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Governor's Message

Southeast Section April News
Update

There is still time to register for the Spring Section
Meeting in West Palm Beach, FL. If you would like to find
a roommate for the Spring Section Meeting, please
contact me or Lois Horne. Janice Pelletti Lois Horne

The Fall 2022 Section Meeting is October 7-9. The
Tennesse Chapter is hosting in Knoxville. Mark your
calendars!

Janice Pelletti
SES Governor

The Treasure Coast Chapter is
hosting the Spring Southeast

Section Meeting

April 29-May 1, 2022
Hilton Garden Inn

West Palm Beach, FL

https://s.rs6.net/t?e=ia-qTUsJVZo&c=3&r=1
https://s.rs6.net/t?e=ia-qTUsJVZo&c=5&r=1
https://visitor.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1130467508877&p=oi
https://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=DLviral10
mailto:jopelletti@gmail.com
mailto:lois_nice@hotmail.com


Updated Registration and Schedule

Questions?
Kaye Ebelt

Evelyn Galus

Direct hotel booking

New!
﻿Scholarship Endowment Fund

The Southeast Section Board is moving forward to
establish an endowment fund for the New Horizons
Scholarship. This fund will ensure funding for the New
Horizons Scholarship in the future. A new Investment
Fund Committee is being set up. We are seeking

members with investment experience to help manage the fund. Contact Vice-
Governor Lois Horne for more information or if you can help.

Lois Horne

Southeast Sectio Bylaws

Revised Section Bylaws

Southeast Section Bylaws
Two housekeeping changes have been

made to the bylaws. The SE Section
Board recommends the adoption of

these changes. They will be voted on
at the Spring Section Meeting in Palm

Beach. If you will not be at the meeting,
please feel free to contact me with any

questions you may have.
The changes are indicated by:

Insertions are bold underlined.
Deletions are marked with a red

strike-through.

Congratulation to

https://files.constantcontact.com/d824d153701/3b7b844c-6d62-4487-86fe-ff1bdf33d831.pdf?rdr=true
mailto:ebeltkaye@gmail.com
mailto:evelyngalus1@gmail.com
https://www.hilton.com/en/book/reservation/deeplink/?ctyhocn=PBIGIGI&groupCode=TC99&arrivaldate=2022-04-29&departuredate=2022-05-01&cid=OM,WW,HILTONLINK,EN,DirectLink&fromId=HILTONLINKDIRECT
mailto:lois_nice@hotmail.com
https://files.constantcontact.com/d824d153701/a911f700-e1d2-4120-a618-0ff5ebef0aff.docx?rdr=true


Appalachian Aviatrixes
Chapter Member

Erin Sanders

Erin Completed her Private Pilot check
ride March 28, 2022, at KTRI.

Send in your chapter news to share
jopelletti@gmail.com

﻿SE Section of the Ninety-Nines
www.sesection99s.org

mailto:jopelletti@gmail.com
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